
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

December 1, 2008                                           Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi,  

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m., by Chairperson Luthi. 

 

The official minutes of November 24, 2008, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on what was going on in his office. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, discussed roads and bridges of the county. 

 

Keith Coleman, Sheriff-Elect, gave prisoner count of 8. 

 

Truette McQueen, County Appraiser, met with the commissioners and the commissioners 

instructed Truette to start the zoning process to allow for wind farms.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.   


